From: Stephan

 Sent:
 25 May 2022 11:11

 To:
 Patrick Marfleet

 Cc:
 Planning Planning

**Subject:** Planning Application Number 2022/1817/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr. Marfleet,

The proposed

development will deprive us of a considerable amount of light through the only window in our sitting room. We object to this loss of light and ask that the new additional storeys proposed be set back further from the existing facade to reduce the loss to us, other flats in Sinclair House and Thanet House and the roof gardens where flowers, herbs and vegetables are grown.

We ask also that no noisy activities be permitted on the roof of the proposed development. None are permitted on the roof of our block of flats and restrictions are made clear in the leases to the flats.

Yours sincerely,

Stephan and Janet De Vos.